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November 20, 2000

By Hand Delivery
Magalie Roman Salas, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20554

RE: Mmmmm&mmm:ﬂ/
Dear Ms. Salas:

On Friday November 17, 2000, David Casti, Chief Marketing Officer for Network
Access Solutions, and Don Sussman, Vice President of Carrier Relations/Regulatory
Affairs for Network Access Solutions, met with the FCC staff listed below in order to
discuss the impact of the proposed Verizon-NorthPoint merger on the high capacity data
transmission marketplace.

Sincerely,

Von Sussmrrw/“fg

Don Sussman

Vice President

Carrier Relations/Regulatory Affairs
(703)-793-5102

cc:  Michelle Carey (CCB)
Jessica Rosenworcel (CCB)
Henry Thaggert (CCB)
Ben Childers (CCB) Y _—
Daniel Shiman (CCB) L B Mdﬁﬂ—
James Bird (OGC) —_—
Paula Silberthau (OGC) o

Joel Rabinovitz (OGC)
Pieter Van Leeuwen (OGC)
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